

Dear Anchor Bay Family,

Our district has a Weekend Backpack Program to provide food for students to take home each Friday. These food packs are available due to a great partnership with the Watermark Church, the Anchor Bay Community, and volunteers. Food packs contain easy-to-cook (microwavable) meals, snacks, and fruit or vegetable item to help supplement weekend meals.

The weekly food packs will be placed in identified students' backpacks starting on the last Friday in September. Please fill out the form below if you would like your child(ren) to receive a weekly food pack in their backpacks. If you received this service in the past, please let us know you would like to continue with this program and update your family information so we may better assist you.

Please share this form with other Anchor Bay Families you believe would benefit from this amazing program. If you have questions, please contact your building's principal.

Family Name:	Total Family Members:
Please let us know the following information:	
· Yes, I want to participate the program.	
My children attend:	
· Student name & School	-
· Student name & School	
Student name & School	

• No, I no longer need the additional services. Please remove our family from the Backpack Program. Please return this document to your school's office as soon as possible.

ONLY ONE FORM PER FAMILY IS NECESSARY

We respect your privacy and limited information is shared only to provide the service necessary.